
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO DISCUSS THE TIOGA ISD’S 2021-22
FINANCIAL ACCOUNTABILITY RATING BASED ON FISCAL YEAR 2021 DATA.
The Tioga ISD Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing as part of their
regularly scheduled December Board Meeting at 7:00 PM on Monday, December
12, 2022 in the Tioga High School Library at 855 McKnight Rd Tioga, TX 76271.
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the District’s “F” rating on the state’s
financial accountability system. School Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas
(FIRST),ensures that Texas public schools are held accountable for the quality of
their financial management practices and that they improve these practices.


